
L L A
P R O P E R T I E S

August 3, 2017

Dana F. Pratt
509 Ridge Road
Bowdoinham, ME 04008

Re: Demolition of Existing Structure at 9 Merrill Street

Dear Dana,

We are the new owners of 9 Merrill Street and are writing to inform you of our plans to
demolish the existing structure during the week of September 4, 2017. The demo
process and clean up should be done within two to three days and we hope to limit any
disturbance to the neighbors.

We will connect again on future plans for the property once they are ready, but in the
meantime please contact us if you have any questions or concerns about the demolition
timing or process.

Sincerely,

Katie Speede
Ella Properties LLC
katie.speede@ellaproperties.com
(781) 635-2243

ellaproperties.com / 617 851.0536



L L A
P R O P E R T I E S

August 3, 2017

Mount Joy LLC
c/o Peter & Lisa Adams
49 Merr i l l St reet

Portland, ME 04101

Re: Demolition of Existing Structure at 9 Merrill Street

Dear Peter and Lisa,

We are the new owners of 9 Merrill Street and are writing to inform you of our plans to
demolish the existing structure during the week of September 4, 2017. The demo
process and clean up should be done within two to three days and we hope to limit any
disturbance to the neighbors.

We will connect again on future plans for the property once they are ready, but in the
meantime please contact us if you have any questions or concerns about the demolition
timing or process.

Sincerely,

Katie Speede
Ella Properties LLC
katie.speede@ellaproperties.com
(781) 635-2243

ellaproperties.com / 617 851.0536


